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Weekly News – 10th November 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Naik back. Both she and Mr 
Gardner have had a thorough handover for Lime class. We 
hope to be seeing him around school in the future. 

In Maths we have been developing our multiplication skills 
further by applying them to word problems. Good knowledge 
of times tables has proved invaluable during this week.   

We have been measuring forces with newton meters and 
learning more about gravity in space.  

In English we have started activities exploring a text set in 
Victorian Britain, called Street Child. We are preparing to retell 
an extract from it.  

FERNSPEAK POETRY 

There are very few entrants for the poetry category in Y5. We would 
like to encourage more of our children to either learn a poem or 
even write one to perform at the event. It is a great opportunity for 
children to demonstrate different talents. If your child is interested, 
please encourage them to come forward and let us know.  

Have a great weekend. 

Year 5 team.  

Homework Reminder 

Cultural Diversity Project 

To launch our R.E topic on ‘The impact of birth on the lives of 
others’ we would like the children to carry out research on the story 
and celebratory events around their birth. This could include details 
of special clothes, gifts, family, mementos and artefacts at 
ceremonies.  

We would like the children to create an A4 poster, displaying a 
range of stories, pictures and facts that would inform others about 
their special time. We would like them to carry out the research in 

 

Date Reminder 

November 16 

Cinema trip 

November 13 

Anti-bullying week ‘All 
different. All equal.’ 

November 17 

Mufti for Children in Need 

November 29 

  Fernspeak heats 
 

Announcements 
School Journey Meeting 

For parents wishing to have a 
little more information about the 
trip, we are holding a meeting 
on Friday 17th November at 
2:45pm. If you are happy with 
information given to date there 
is no need to attend. A more in 
depth meeting will be held 
nearer the time. 

Please let Mrs Naik know if you 
would like to attend. 
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the first instance and then put this together to create their poster, which is due on Wednesday 
22nd November. Some children may wish to talk about their findings during the lessons following 
the deadline.  

We will be starting our new D.T project on toys using a cam mechanism. If you have any pop up 
toys could you please send them in next week for us to have a look at?  

Some examples are: 
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